
An important reminder for EYFS children starting school in 2020-2021: 

 Lunchtime - school meals are prepared in our own kitchen and are served in our dining 

hall at lunchtime (12:00pm-1:00pm). Please see the enclosed menu for further details.  

We do not sell drinks but fresh drinking water is freely available.   

All children in EYFS and KS1 are given a free school meal as part of universal free school 

meals.  If you want to opt out of this scheme, please write to the Head Teacher.  If you 

are in receipt of certain benefits, your child could be entitled to the pupil premium grant 

(PPG).  Your new starter pack contains a letter and registration form which we ask that 

you complete and return to school.   

 


